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HIGH STANDARDS, HIGH ASPIRATIONS, HIGH EXPECTATIONS 

14th September 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

As you will have likely seen by now next Monday, 19th September, is now a designated bank holiday in 

recognition of the funeral of the late Queen Elizabeth II.  The Government have directed that all school settings 

close to enable those wishing to be part of the day.  We will therefore be closed to all students on Monday, 19th 

September 2022. 

We will open as usual at 8:10am on Tuesday, 20th September 2022 for breakfast club with all students expected 

to be back on site for the normal 8:35am start. 

Best wishes for the remainder of the week and for the weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Cameron Shaw 

Principal  
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